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Golf Course Update  
 

Friday, October 30th 

  

 

The Golf Course and Driving Range 

will re-open tomorrow 

Saturday, October 31st.  

  

 

Power Carts 

 

Power cart usage for the remainder of the 

season will no longer be permitted.  
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Golf Shop 

Opening Hours 

  

Doors Open-  

8:30am 

 

Phones Open- 

8:30am 

 

 



Daylight Savings 

Reminder 

  

  

Be reminded that 

Daylight Savings Time ends this coming 

Sunday, November 1st at 2:00 am. 

 

Please adjust your clocks accordingly. 

 

 

Driving Range Hours 

 

October 31st through November 7th- 

10am to 4pm Daily 

*(Opening Hours Are Frost Dependent)* 

 

 

Closing Day Hours 

 

Sunday, November 8th 

 

10am to 12:30pm 

 

 

  

  

  



   

 

 

Masa's Grill 

 

Hours of Operation 

 

October 30th through November 8th 

9am to 7pm 

 

Masa's Grill will remain open 

 November 13th, 14th & 15th 

November 20th, 21st, 22nd 

Dinner Only (4:30pm-7:30pm) 

  

 

   

     

 


